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Medline Industries, LP

IMMEDIATE ACTION REQUIRED
RECALL

Medline-Labeled Syringes

April 22, 2024

Dear Valued Medline Customer:

This letter is to inform you that Medline Industries, LP issued a recall for specific lots of item number
SYR101010 and SYR101020. It has been identified that testing documentation does not support that the
syringes can successfully deliver accurate volumes across the full range of their claimed graduated capacity
and may pose a risk to patient health. Syringes not being able to deliver the intended dose may cause
inaccurate dosing leading to the need for additional treatment or other medication. Affected product shall
be destroyed per credit per instructions below. Please destroy the affected product in accordance with your
state and local regulations. No product is to be returned to Medline. Adverse reactions or quality problems
experienced with the use of this product may be reported to the FDA's MedWatch Adverse Event Reporting
program either online, by regular mail or by fax.

REQUIRED ACTION:

1. Immediately check your stock for item number and lot number (All Lot Numbers Starting
with 897), listed on the destruction form, quarantine all affected product. Destroy all product
belonging to the affected lot numbers listed on the destruction form.

Please return the completed enclosed destruction form listing the quantity of affected product
destroyed. Even if you do not have any affected product please complete and return the form, as
indicated on the destruction form. )

When we receive your completed destruction form your account will be issued a credit, if
applicable.

If you have transferred possession of this product to another individual, to another department or
another location in your organization you are required by FDA regulations to notify them of this
recall communication.

If you have any questions, please contact 866-359-1704 or email recalls@medline.com

As the distributor of this product, we sincerely regret the inconvenience. We, like you, place the health and safety of
your patients first and foremost.

Sincerely,
Karin Johnson

Karin Johnson
Product Specialist Sr. Recall Ref#: R-24-075-X23

Confidential — For intended recipients only, Do not Distribute.
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URGENT REMEDIAL ACTION
DESTRUCTION FORM

Recall Ref# R-24-075-X23
1081285

CARELINC MEDICAL EQUIPMENT
89 54TH ST SW

GRAND RAPIDS, MI 49548-5503

Medline Industries, LP
Medline-Labeled Syringes

“April 22, 2024

Medline Item Number Lot Number Affected
{used to purchase) A o
(All lot numbers Starting with 897)

Please follow your local and state Ordinances when disposing/destroying of this or any product.
AL < bl = Rt

Individual Quantity
Destroyed*

SYR101010

SYR101020

EA

*Indicate zero “0” if you do not have any lots and/or items to destroy.

If you have transferred possession of this product to another individual, to another department or another location
in your organization you are required by FDA regulations to notify them of this recall communication.

By signing below you are verifying that you have received, read, understood and performed any actions specified in the recall letter.

Print Name Title

Signature Date Email Address

Telephone Number Fax Number

Even if you have no affected stock:

Please return the completed form via email to
recalls@medline.com or fax 866-767-1290

Recall Ref#: R-24-075-X23




